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The meeting began at 3:02 pm.

The minutes of February 25, 2009 were approved.

Creating More Parking in Lot B
Leigh St. John asked about the possibility of creating more parking in Lot B, towards the east end where the hash lines are drawn.  She noticed that it was possible to create 2 more spaces where the hash lines are and also possibly create some spaces on the west end of Lot B.  In response, Tom Brown said that the hash lines were there to keep Lot B accessible for Fire Trucks to maneuver through.  There was a possibility however, of creating one more space in that area but not more than one.
New Parking Structure 
The committee took a tour of the first and second floors of the new parking structure.  Recommendations were made as to what types of parking should be on the outside areas of the structure and in the first floor.  The parking structure has 1,289 parking spaces.

On the outside of the structure or the south end, the committee recommended keeping it student parking.  Motorcycle stalls are already marked in this lot and the lot already has 4 marked disabled parking stalls.  There are approximately 80 stalls on the south end outside the structure.  It was recommended that there not be any visitor parking because its location isn’t as close as the existing visitor parking.

In the first floor of the structure, the committee recommended that the 5 stalls reserved for student government would be located in 1B (north east section, near the fire hose).  The committee also recommended having staff stalls in the first floor, 2 rows, located in 1B and the next row over.  
Each floor of the structure has disabled parking near the elevators. The elevators are located on the northeast and northwest corners.  There are 3 stairwells.  Each floor has two parking permit machines.  There are 3 emergency phones on each floor and cameras are currently being installed.  There is an office located on the first floor by the entrance where there will be police personnel. There is a rollup gate at the entrance/exit to close access to the structure when not in use.
The structure is estimated to be completed by the end of June.  

The meeting ended at 3:45 pm.


